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Girl Scouts of the USA Branded Honey Mustard Pretzels Recalled 

Milk Omitted From Ingredients List by Manufacturer 

Atlanta (November 17) Girl Scouts of Greater Atlanta is alerting customers that Girl Scouts 
of the USA branded Honey Mustard Pretzel Mix sold during a fall 2015 product campaign 
has been recalled by the manufacturer, Ashdon Farms because milk is not declared in the 
“contains” statement on the label. People with an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk 
should not consume these products as they could run the risk of serious or life threatening 
allergic reactions. There have been no reports of illness or injury associated with this 
product. Ashdon Farms’ full recall notice can be found at 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm473216.htm 

Girl Scouts of the USA branded Honey Mustard Pretzels does not have a UPC code.  

Milk allergic consumers who have purchased the product may contact Ashdon Farms at 
800-274-3666 for substitution with a non-milk containing product. 

 

--Images attached of recalled products. 
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About Girl Scouts of Greater Atlanta 
Girl Scouts of Greater Atlanta, Inc. is the premier leadership development organization for girls, serving 
more than 42,000 girls and 17,000 volunteers in 34 counties in the greater metropolitan Atlanta area, 
northwest Georgia and Polk County, TN. Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence and character, 
who make the world a better place. For more information on how to join, volunteer or donate to Girl 
Scouts of Greater Atlanta, Inc. call 800.771.4046, or visit www.GirlScoutsAtl.org 
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